
Kenedy ISD 
School Health Advisory Council Minutes 

11/01/18 
Introductions of members were made and the role of the Council was 
explained to new members. 
 
First item of discussion was the flow of the cafeteria.  Several teachers 
were concerned that their students were not getting enough time to eat 
because the flow of the students through the cafeteria line was slow.  The 
council came up with several ideas, but ultimately decided on teachers 
e-mailing their lunch orders to the cafeteria in the morning.  The teachers 
will also work with their students to help them memorize their lunch 
numbers. 
 
Another cafeteria concern was brought up regarding our secondary 
campus.  Teachers and parents are voicing concern about running out of 
food choices for certain grades.  One suggestion was to make more of the 
most popular items so they won’t run out. 
 
Due to an increase in the number of flu cases, the SHAC voted to put out a 
letter to parents.  We also discussed meeting with a consultant from Hotsy 
Carlson Equipment Co to evaluate a disinfectant sanitizer called VitalOxide 
 


